
1


From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 11:38 AM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Subject: ROC ON LTO Shasta Temp Meeting Notes March 12, 2019


My notes from yesterday's meeting attached.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov



